Scudder Law Firm

www.scudderlaw.com

P.C., LL.O.

December 10, 2008

Filed Electronically

Mr. John VanEschen

Manager, Telecommunications Department
Missouri Public Service Commission

P.O. Box 360

Jefferson City, MO 65102

Regarding: TA-2009-0137
Dear Mr. VanEschen:

In response to your letter dated November 6, 2008, enclosed are the 2008-2010 pro forma
financials of SinglePipe Communications, Inc., the parent company of the Applicant, ALEC, Inc.
in the above-referenced proceeding.

These financial statements have been marked “Confidential” and we ask that they be accorded
protection as both proprietary and highly confidential information pursuant to 4 CSR 240-2.135.

Please do not hesitate to contact me with any questions.

Sincerely,

Wafw/cm

Gregory C. Lawhon
Missouri Bar #34292

cc: William Voight
Ron Bible
William Haas
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